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	Subject: Viscous Dog at Large
	Text3:       On Monday November 2nd at approximately 6:58AM officers were dispatched to the area of Glessner Ave. and Carpenter Rd. regarding a black Pit Bull with a white chest which had charged a woman and tried to bite her. 

    Officers located the dog on Carpenter Ave. and tried unsuccessfully to capture the dog. The Pit Bull displayed aggressive tendencies towards officers

    The Mansfield Division of Police and Richland County Dog Wardens Office are still looking for the dog. 

    The Mansfield Police want to warn the public of the dogs presence in this area and urge citizens to use caution. The Pit Bull was last seen on Carpenter Rd. between Glessner Ave and Marion Ave. 

    Anyone seeing the Pit Bull in the area is encouraged to contact the police department at 419-522-1234. 
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